
July 16, 2021 
 
 Florence Christophers   
Deputy Mayor, Town of Okotoks 
 
Dear Deputy Mayor Christophers, 
 
I’m writing to invite you to golf at The Brenda Strafford Foundation Golf Classic. Registering to golf 
makes you an important partner in our fundraising efforts so we hope you are able to join us for our 
fifth annual Golf Classic on Friday, September 17 at Elbow Springs Golf Club. 
 
Our 2019 tournament was a great success, raising more than $80,000 in support of our Going Places 
campaign for accessible buses. Proceeds from this year’s event will go toward improving Resident 
Outdoor Gathering Areas.  
 
This year we’re putting the FRESH in fresh air! Funds raised will be used to enrich the lives of our 
residents with fresh surroundings, fresh activities, fresh equipment, maybe a fresh coat of paint, and, 
best of all, fresh air! 
 
To join us for golf, register online today at theBSF.ca/golf-classic. Enter this promo code - VIP2021 - for 
the cost to be reduced to zero before you cash out. You'll find "Enter Promo Code" in the top left-hand 
corner in blue, just above General Admission.  
 
Thank you for considering our event and we hope to see you at Elbow Springs on September 17. 

 
 
 
 
 

Mike Conroy 
President and CEO 

 

The Brenda Strafford Foundation Ltd. 
4628 Montgomery Blvd NW 
Calgary, AB  T3B 0K7 
theBSF.ca 

https://thebsf.ca/golf-classic



